
 
 

 

Inspiring the Next Generation of Radiation Professionals 

On Saturday, 30th November, the Department of Radiation Oncology & Radiodiagnosis at CMC 

& Hospitals, Ludhiana, organized a distinguished conference themed "Inspiring the Next 

Generation of Radiation Professionals," in celebration of the International Day of Medical 

Physics and the International Day of Radiology. 

It was a great honour for me, Mirza Burhan Saleem, Faculty of Radiology, Department of 

Life Sciences and Allied Health Sciences, Sant Baba Bhag Singh University, Jalandhar to be 

invited as Chairperson for a scientific session. Along with 40 enthusiastic students from SBBSU, 

we had an enriching experience at CMC. Students of Radiology from the Department of Life 

Sciences and Allied Health Sciences, Sant Baba Bhag Singh University, Jalandhar, showcased 

remarkable talent and innovation by participating in both e-poster and model presentations. Their 

dedication earned them 2nd and 3rd prizes in the e-poster category and 1st prize in the model 

presentation, underscoring their commitment to academic excellence and research in Radiology 

The event was impeccably organized, with the entire faculty and staff extending warm hospitality 

and unwavering support. The professionalism displayed by the organizing team was exemplary, 

ensuring a smooth and engaging experience for all participants. 

The conference featured insightful presentations and discussions led by renowned experts in 

medical physics, radiology, and radiation oncology. Topics included advancements in diagnostic 

imaging, innovations in precision radiotherapy, radiological safety protocols, and the integration 

of AI in imaging analysis. These sessions provided a valuable opportunity to deepen our 

understanding of current trends and future directions in the field. 

Moreover, the interactive environment encouraged knowledge sharing, with CMC faculty 

members and ISRT dignitaries offering guidance and mentorship throughout the event. The 

collaboration fostered an atmosphere of mutual respect and learning, emphasizing the importance 

of professionalism, ethics, and continuous education in medical practice. 

This conference was more than an academic event—it was a celebration of innovation, teamwork, 

and the pursuit of excellence. The experience not only inspired students to strive for greater 

achievements but also reinforced the vital role of radiology in advancing patient care. We returned 

enriched with new insights, a deeper appreciation for the field, and a renewed commitment to 

shaping the future of healthcare. 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


